
CAFS Report for Dec 2013 
 

CAFS would like to wish all members and supporters best wishes for the festive 
season and the hope that there will be good films to see then and in the year to 
come. 
There is no film in Dec but do not miss a real cinematic treat on Fri Jan 17  2014 
at 7.30pm in Caldbeck Village Hall. Life of Pi contains fantastic photography and 
amazing visual effects. It won 4 Academy Awards and was directed by the 
versatile Ang Lee.  
Those of you who attended the supper+film enjoyed great food and an 
entertaining film, despite the cool temperature of the village hall. Several people 
asked me about the spiced cranberry and orange sauce that I made. It is now 
available from Jill’s Jams, as she is better equipped to produce batches of it. 
Contact her on 016974 78461 or buy it from her unit in Wigton Market Hall. 
 
Films showing at Keswick Film Club in December are a truly international 
selection : 
Sun 1st Dec  Like someone in love 
Sun 8th Dec  I am Nasrine 
Sun 15th Dec  The Great Beauty 
Sun 22nd Dec   Wadjda 


